Melodx Sauerhafer

From: Andy Mogle

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:04 PM

To: Tondreault, Jamison

Cc: Melody Sauerhafer

Subject: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08
Attachments: RFQ #22-08 Addendum 3.pdf

Good morning,

This email is your Bidder Notification that there has been an Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING
SERVICES-DRINKING WATER INFRASTRUCTURE.

The Addendum is attached for your review.

Thank you,

Andy Mogle

Purchasing Agent

City of Avon Park

110 E. Main Street

Avon Park, FL 33825

AMogle @AvonPark.city
(863)452-4400 extension 110

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by the
City of Avon Park officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless
otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead,
contact our office by phone or in writing.



Melody Sauerhafer

From: postmaster@kimley-horn.com

To: Tondreault, Jamison

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:05 PM

Subject: Delivered: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08

Your message has been delivered to the following recipients:

Tondreault, Jamison (Jamison.Tondreault@kimley-horn.com)

Subject: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08



Melodx Sauerhafer

From: Andy Mogle

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:16 PM

To: carl@coolandcobb.com ’

Cc: Melody Sauerhafer

Subject: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08
Attachments: RFQ #22-08 Addendum 3.pdf

Good morning,

This email is your Bidder Notification that there has been an Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING
SERVICES-DRINKING WATER INFRASTRUCTURE.

The Addendum is attached for your review.

Thank you,

Andy Mogle

Purchasing Agent

City of Avon Park

110 E. Main Street

Avon Park, FL 33825
AMogle@AvonPark.city
(863)452-4400 extension 110

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by the
City of Avon Park officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless
otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead,
contact our office by phone or in writing.



Melodx Sauerhafer

From: Carl Cool <carl@coolandcobb.com>

To: Andy Mogle

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:39 PM

Subject: Read: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08

Your message

To: Carl Cool
Subject: Notification to Bidder of Addendum 3 to RFQ #22-08
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:15:31 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

was read on Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:39:21 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).



